
Website Disclaimer 

The content on Shelley.dental is intended for educational and informational purposes only. It is not a substitute 
for professional dental advice, diagnosis, or treatment. Always seek the advice of a licensed dental or 
healthcare provider with any questions you may have regarding a medical condition or treatment. Shelley 
Brown, RDH, does not assume responsibility for any actions taken based on the information provided on this 
website. Use of this site and any reliance on its content is solely at your own risk. 

 

Disability Statement 

At Shelley.dental, we are committed to ensuring digital accessibility for all visitors, including individuals with 
disabilities. We are continually improving the user experience for everyone and applying relevant accessibility 
standards to ensure our site is usable and accessible. If you encounter any accessibility barriers or need 
assistance accessing any part of the website, please contact us at [insert your preferred contact email], and we 
will make every effort to provide the information or service you need in a format that works for you. 
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